
 
 
 
 
5th November 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Re: Children’s Charities Fundraising – Non-Uniform Day – Friday 16th November 2018 
 
The Arnewood School will be holding a non-uniform day in aid of children’s charities on Friday 16th 
November.  These include the BBC’s Children in Need Charity which raises money for disadvantaged 
children across the UK.   We will also be supporting two local charities, Julia’s House which supports 
terminally ill children and the Simon Says Child Bereavement charity. To take part we would request a 
donation of £1 or £2 per student. Money will be collected by form tutors on the day itself. 
 
Please can I ask that the following is noted for Friday 16th November: 

• No jewellery or make-up is to be worn. 
• Students are not to colour their hair. 
• No shorts are to be worn. 
• If your son/daughter has a PE lesson, they must bring the normal school PE kit including 

appropriate footwear. 
 
Please can students remember to bring their locker keys in on the day if they need to access their lockers. 
 
Other Fundraising initiatives  
Students are also encouraged to contribute in other ways too by organising their own fund raising 
initiatives. These could involve getting sponsored for something simple or by organising an event such as 
a cake sale. If any students have anything particular in mind, then please see me and I will facilitate their 
plans. A sponsorship form can be found on the Children in Need website. Any sponsorship money can be 
handed to the Finance Office at any time. 
 
Thank you for your support in this matter. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mr P Barrett 
Assistant Headteacher 
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